
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 29, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00am  
Worship – 10:15am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00 pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study – 6:00 pm  
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville 
 
BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES  
FOR OUR CHURCH FAMILY: 
  

No birthdays this week.  
 

No anniversaries this week. 
  

LAST WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Katie – B. B. – Eli and Lauren – Michael West – 
John and Rob – Amy and Whitney - Patricia 

2024 ELDERS: 
Marie Crawford, Rod Hardy, Elizabeth Mills, 
Galen Riggs, Alex Slagle, Joy Wilker, and 
Sandra Young 
 

HAVE AN URGENT PRAYER REQUEST? 
Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938 

 

From Psalm 19 
 

 

"Praise Him, Praise Him" #106 
 

Psalm 19 

"I Know Whom I Have Believed" #409 
 

Romans 8:26-39 
 

“Inseparable” 
Rev. Micah Watson, Minister at UKIRK 
MTSU, a Presbyterian tradition ministry  
 

"Must Jesus Bear the Cross Alone" #449 
 

 

"We're Marching to Zion" #555



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

  

Jenkins Prayer Ministry is in need of our support, and we all need prayer!  
  

The Jenkins Emergency Prayer Team is ready to pray at a moment's notice  
for our church community, our world, and anyone in need. If you know of  

someone in need of prayer during the week, please contact  
Marie Crawford at 901.481.0077 or Bro. Jason at 615.243.8938.  

 
Additionally, after our Prayers of the People during Sunday Service,  

the Prayer Team, the Elders, and Bro. Jason receive the  
prayer requests for the week to include them in our daily prayers.  

 

Interested in joing our prayer team? 
  

 Contact Marie, Bro. Jason, or Jennifer in the office, and you'll be added to the team! 
 

 

  

Please check Jenkins Central each week!  

The Bulletin Board outside the church offices posts important 

information, signups, needs, and fun stuff important to the church! 
 

#1: Fish Fry Donation Sign-ups 

The Fish Fry is coming Nov. 2nd. Let’s make this year a great one! 
 

#2: Emergency Food Pantry Needs 

We consistently help a couple of families as well as those who just need assistance once. 

Check out the bulletin board for a list of food box needs and we’ll keep helping. 

  

Are you a veteran in need? 
 

Quilts of Valor is a nonprofit that aims 

to cover Service Members and 

Veterans touched by war with 

comforting and healing quilts. These 

quilts are awarded at an intimate 

ceremony later this year. 

 

Please contact Lisa Sutherland for 

more information. 

  

NEXT SUNDAY! 

 

There’s no potluck theme this month. Just bring 

your favorite dish and we’ll share the bounty of 

God’s blessings as we continue communion 

after worship. 

 

We will not have a potluck in November as it is 

the day following the Fish Fry.  

 


